
 

 

NEW ELEVATOR CARE 
 

Finally, the restoration of the first elevator cab is 
completed. 

There have been exclusive costs associated with the 
transformation of these elevators.  

 
Stainless steel requires additional cleaning efforts, 

but residents can help by refraining from putting their 
shoes on the panels and being cautious with items 

that can scratch the surface.  
 

We would like to remind all residents to be careful 
when using buggies to transport groceries, if 

possible use the moving elevator.   
 

Continue to book the moving elevator for deliveries, 
moves or large items. 

 
Please contact the Management office @ 905-839-1246  

with any questions or concerns 
 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

August 17, 2018(viaMAXTV) 


